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On March 25, 2024, the Biden-Harris Administration (the “Administration”) posted official guidance to assist providers and
facilities with contacting health insurance companies in each state.  The Administration acknowledged the ongoing disruption
caused by the cyberattack on Change Healthcare, particularly affecting provider billing and claims operations and heard the
concerns from various healthcare providers about cash flow disruptions. To address these issues, the Administration is providing
solutions such as allowing flexibility for state Medicaid programs to offer interim payments and making advance payments
available through Medicare. They are urging UnitedHealth Group and private healthcare plans to follow suit. Additionally, they
have asked health plans to provide specific national contact information for providers seeking information during this time. They
encourage healthcare organizations to review and implement voluntary cybersecurity performance goals to strengthen
preparedness and protect patient information. The Administration appreciates the resilience of healthcare providers and their
commitment to patients during this challenging time and values feedback from providers to tailor their response effectively.
Providers and facilities can use the HHS guidance to contact commercial and government payors for financial relief and claims
processing.

For more information about Change Healthcare and other payor issues, please contact

Isabelle Bibet-Kalinyak, Esq., Member and Vice Chair, Healthcare Practice Group, at IBK@bracheichler.com or (330) 554-4133

Erika R. Marshall, Esq., Associate, Healthcare Practice Group, at emarshall@bracheichler.com or (973) 364-5236
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About Brach Eichler LLC

Brach Eichler LLC is a full-service law firm based in Roseland, NJ. With over 80 attorneys, the firm is focused in the following
practice areas: Healthcare Law; Real Estate; Litigation; Trusts and Estates; Corporate Transactions & Financial Services; Personal
Injury; Criminal Defense and Government Investigations; Labor and Employment; Environmental and Land Use; Family Law;
Patent, Intellectual Property & Information Technology; Real Estate Tax Appeals; Tax; and Cannabis Law. Brach Eichler attorneys
have been recognized by clients and peers alike in The Best Lawyers in America©, Chambers USA, and New Jersey Super
Lawyers. For more information, visit www.bracheichler.com.

This alert is intended for informational and discussion purposes only. The information contained in this alert is not intended to
provide, and does not constitute legal advice or establish the attorney/client relationship by way of any information contained
herein. Brach Eichler LLC does not guarantee the accuracy, completeness, usefulness or adequacy of any information contained
herein. Readers are advised to consult with a qualified attorney concerning the specifics of a particular situation.


